Hazelwood Inquiry
Andrew Suddick to: chris.fox 28/05/2014 12:52 PM
Sent by: Melinda Cutts

Ce "Heffernan, Emily (AU)", Adrian Hoel

Bee: Andrew Suddick

Dear Mr Fox
Please see the attached letter.

Regards

L. Victeorian Government
. Solicitor's Office
Andrew Suddick

General Counsel (Litigation)
Executive

Victorian Government Solicitor's Office

Level 25, 121 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Vic 3000

t +61 3 8684 0458 f +61 3 8684 0449 m 0408 037 927
andrew.suddick@vgso.vic.gov.au
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